
Pizza Cards Information

*Subject to change*

$10.00 Pizza Card= 4 slices of pizza!

$20.00 Pizza Card= 8 slices of pizza!

1 punch= 1 slice of pizza!

Forms of online payment:

- Visa

- Visa Debit

- MasterCard

- MasterCard Debit

- AMEX

Pizza Cards are available for purchase every week, however, the cutoff is Wednesdays at

12:00pm. This ensures that we have enough time in the office to get the Pizza Cards ready for

Pizza Thursdays! There will be NO exceptions!

After the cutoff, you will NOT be able to purchase Pizza Cards until Friday at 8:00am. During the

blackout period, we are unable to handle any transactions for Pizza Cards, so please plan ahead

accordingly to ensure your Pizza Cards are ready before Pizza Thursdays!

For the first quarter of the year, cash will be accepted. After November 6th, ONLY Pizza Cards

will be accepted.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as it helps us ensure that everything runs

smoothly for everyone to enjoy their pizza!

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the Parkdale Office at

780-352-4594.



Questions? We have answers!

Q- How and where can I purchase a Pizza Card?

A- You can purchase a $10.00 or $20.00 Pizza Card online through your PowerSchool Parent

Portal account.

Alternatively, we will be accepting cash until November 6th, 2024 for Pizza Cards

OR by-the-slice purchases.

Q- When can I purchase a Pizza Card?

A- You can purchase a Pizza Card online anytime other than during our blackout period.

Our blackout period is EVERYWednesday 12:00pm to Friday 8:00am.

Example- If you purchase a Pizza Card on Wednesday (before 12:00pm), October 2nd, 2024 your

students Pizza Card will be ready for Thursday, October 3rd, 2024!

Q- Can my student share their Pizza Card?

A- The answer is YES! If you have more than 1 student at Parkdale and only purchase 1 Pizza

Card, it can be shared amongst your students! However, your students will need to

communicate this with your students' homeroom teachers.

Pizza Cards will be secured in the office but orders are done by homeroom teachers.

Q- Do Pizza Cards expire?

A- The answer is NO! There is no expiration date for Pizza Cards. If your K- Grade 7 student has

unused punches, the Pizza Card will carry over for the following school year.

If your student is in Grade 8, no refunds will be issued for unused punches at the end of the

school year.


